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Remembrance Feature Update and Renderings of Splash Pad Project

Name the Splash Pad Area “Natalie’s Corner”
Add a sunflower mosaic, which was Natalie’s favorite flower
Include an informational panel explaining who Officer Corona was

On December 1, 2022 the Natalie Corona Committee met to discuss ideas to incorporate the City
Council's November 1 decision to: 

These three approved recommendations came from a public meeting that was held on September 23,
2022, and from past community input sessions. In addition, the Committee reviewed the updated
renderings of the Splash Pad project at Central Park. 

Central Park Concept Plan (Rendering)



The Committee has been working in collaboration with City staff over the last few years on a
remembrance that reflects the positive nature of Natalie’s personality while flowing into the Splash Pad’s
environmentally-friendly, family-focused and inclusive design. The renovation will include a free, interactive
water feature (splash pad) and gathering space for all ages in an underutilized area of Central Park, as
well as include shade structures, play features with a combination of ground level and raised water spray
jets, bench seating and seat walls, public art, and pollinator gardens. The park’s Great Lawn will also be
renovated with a new water-efficient irrigation system and turf that will be sustainable using a solar-
powered ultraviolet disinfection system to treat water without chemical use, biofiltration basins to capture
stormwater and increase groundwater recharge, and a water-efficient irrigation system to recycle water
to irrigate lawn and plants throughout the park. The project will further feature an interactive educational
display about the project’s innovative systems to increase sustainability, as well as use of drought-tolerant,
native landscaping. 

Possible Site Furnishings

How to Volunteer or Donate

As the design and work on the remembrance feature and Splash Pad project
continues, members of the public can sign up to receive updates and
consider donating time, resources or ideas to the Natalie Corona Committee. 

To learn more about the Natalie Corona Committee and how to volunteer,
contact Committee Chair Lois Wolk at lgwolk@dcn.org or Committee Member
Brett Lee at brett2001@gmail.com. 

For more information about the project, visit the City's website at:
www.cityofdavis.org/r/Splash-Pad.Scan the QR code to donate

to Natalie's Corner.
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